
 

 

February 10th, 2023 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

Bargaining Bulletin #6  

 
Your CATCA Contract Committee met with NAV Canada this week in Vancouver for the third 
full week of contract negotiations.  
 
The bulk of non-monetary items have been presented by both sides and the process of 
examining and debating those proposals has begun. As such, progress continues to be 
measured and deliberate. 
 
As always, the bargaining process is confidential and we remind the membership that no issue 
is completely settled until your committee presents a complete package for ratification.  
 
The next round of bargaining is scheduled from February 27 to March 3rd in Ottawa.  
 
 
On behalf of the Contract Committee, 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 


